
 

25 May 2023 

 

The Honorable Alder Tyisha Walker-Myers 

President, New Haven Board of Alders 

City of New Haven 165 Church Street 

New Haven, CT 06510 
 

RE: RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF ALDERS OF THE CITY OF NEW 

HAVEN ADOPTING THE 2023 SOUTH CENTRAL REGIONAL COUNCIL OF 

GOVERNMENTS (“SCRCOG”) HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN UPDATE 

 
 

Dear President Walker-Myers: 

 

The City of New Haven is required by FEMA to update its Hazard Mitigation Plan (HMP) every 

five years in order to remain eligible for FEMA grants and programs. The City has chosen to opt- 

into the regional HMP via the coordination of the South Central Regional Council of 

Governments (SCRCoG). 

 

This cycle’s update has been complete and must be adopted separately by each municipality. Our 

section of the submission includes detailed information on the City’s plans for responses and 

projects related to all kinds of natural hazards: tornadoes, extreme heat, hurricanes, local 

flooding, and others. The proposed resolution is the City’s acknowledgement and adoption of the 

overall Plan. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. Should any questions, comments or concerns arise, please 

contact me. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Anne Hartjen, ASLA, PLA 

Assistant Director of Comprehensive Planning 

City Plan Department 


